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Hill Visit Report Form

Your Name: _____________________________________ Email: ___________________

Company Name: __________________________________
Member(s) of Congress you visited: ____________________________________
Did the Representative/Senator participate in the meeting?  Yes or No

Names and Titles of the Congressional Staff that participated in the meeting:

Will the member(s) support the following issues?

· Legislation to Amend Title 41 (Public Contracts) to Exempt the Federal Miller Act from automatic threshold increase?  Yes or No 

· Explanation:_______________________________________________

· Legislation to permanently repeal the 3% Rule? Yes or No

· Explanation:_______________________________________________

· Removal of discriminatory bond language in the FAA Reauthorization Bill (S.223)? Yes or No

· Explanation:___________________________________________________
· Legislation to revitalize the SBA Surety Bond Guarantee Program? Yes or No

· Explanation:___________________________________________________

What (if any) additional follow-up is necessary? Please be specific if additional information was requested._____________________________________________________________
Please give an overall summary of your visit. What was most beneficial? What did you or your group enjoy the most? What were some of the items discussed that aren’t mentioned above? What improvements can be made by NASBP for future Fly-in Programs? 

______________________________________________________________________________


Please hand your Report Form to an NASBP staff member at the Hill Reception or fax it back to Larry LeClair at 202-686-3656.  Thank you for your participation. 
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